
 

 

 

DATE:      May 8, 2019 

TO:  Board of Education 

FROM:  Frank Adams 

RE:  Lunch and Milk Fee for Students  

For this current 2018-2019 school year, the student lunch fee is the same as the cost per meal 

($3.30) and the milk fee is the same as the price per carton of milk ($0.30). The price per meal 

with milk and the price per carton of milk from Just A Dash Catering remains at $3.30 and $0.30 

respectively for next school year 2019-2020. 

We recommend that the Board of Education set the lunch fee for the 2019-2020 school year at 

$3.30 per meal and the milk fee at $0.30 per carton to match the cost per meal and cost per carton 

of milk. 
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